

#24-0450

TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the

Fort Lauderdale City Commission

FROM: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager

DATE: June 4, 2024

TITLE: Overview of City's Effort to Remove Trash from the Waterways -

(Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4)

At the April 2, 2024, Commission Conference Meeting, an overview of the City's efforts to remove trash from the waterways was requested. This presentation will cover the City's canal cleaning frequency, locations, and costs and will provide a comparison to waterway clean-up efforts of neighboring municipalities.

Attachment

Exhibit 1 - Presentation

Prepared by: Nancy J. Gassman, Ph.D., Assistant Public Works Director

Department Director: Alan Dodd, P.E., Public Works